
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA – City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: February 5, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Integrated Roadside Vegetation Management Plan 

 

DISCUSSION: 

During our conversations about Community Visioning, the facilitator from Trees Forever, Nick McGrath, 
mentioned that we should consider adopting an Integrated Roadside Vegetation Management Plan so 
that we could be eligible for the Living Roadways Trust Fund and REAP grant dollars. Because we’re 
below 10,000 residents, a formal plan isn’t required, just the attached plan. I would like to discuss this 
with the Council and answer any questions before placing this on the agenda for Feb. 12th for formal 
approval. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


